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Week 7 and 8 - Term 4  
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
New classes are so settled and it feels like they have been in them all year. I am so 
excited to see what next year brings and feel our academic achievements will be going 
above and beyond. 
 
 

Mrs Riley 

 
 

Canteen News  
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Reminder: 
Canteen lunch deal - $50 per student for term 1 next year is due by Wednesday 16th 
December 2020 
Children will receive either a hot lunch, sandwich or wrap four days a week. 
Payments can be made by instalments but must be paid in full by Wednesday 16th 
December 2020.   
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 Kindergarten 

 

Stage 1 

2 

Kindergarten are half way through their transition 
program and are settling in beautifully. They play well 
together, work hard to complete tasks and are all 
learning to follow rules and routines around our school. 
Last week they started a robotics program with 
RoboLink and this week they had a visit from Sing and 
Grow. Next week Kindergarten will start at 9am with 
the rest of the school and we are looking forward to 
having them at school full time in 2021. 
 

       

Our new Stage 1 students have been looking at what life was like in the past. 

 



 
 
 
 

 Stage 2 and Stage 3 
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Thank you to Mrs Bartlett, a parent from our school who generously made each 
individual student in Stage 3 their own cupcake with their school photo on it for our 
farewell dinner. Mrs Bartlett also made a beautiful cake for the staff at Warilla North. 
We cannot recommend her business enough. They were absolutely delicious and 
certainly made the students and staff smile. ​Thank you again for your contribution. 

 
Stage 2 are learning about the history of Australia. 

 



 

Attendance Information and Updates 

 

COMMUNICATION:   

 
Keep your eye out in each newsletter as we begin to share photos, work-samples and experiences from our 
classrooms. If you haven’t already got it make sure you join our Warilla North Facebook page for updates and 
ongoing communication. 
https://www.facebook.com/WarillaNorthPS/?rf=192935390737692 
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WHAT ARE MY LEGAL RESPONSIBILITIES? 
  
Education in New South Wales is compulsory for all children between the ages of six               
years and below the minimum school leaving age. The Education Act 1990 requires             
that parents ensure their children of compulsory school age are enrolled at, and             
regularly attend school, or, are registered with the Board of Studies, Teaching and             
Educational Standards for homeschooling. 
 
Once enrolled, children are required to attend school each day it is open for students. 
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